
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 19th November 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Today is Children In Need Day....  we will be sharing lots of photographs on Twitter for you to see.  I know 

the children will have had a super day; you can read more about this below.  

Thank you to all those who took part in odd socks day on Monday. We had some great displays around 

school. This was all part of focusing on kindness as part of Anti-bullying week. 

I wish you all a happy weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

Principal 

 

Reminders: 

We don’t allow the riding of scooters or bikes on the school site; this is due to the number of people on 

site at those start and end of day times. Thank you to all those who follow this.  

We’ve previously asked you to avoid walking over the field, as it is starting to get very muddy. Over the 

Christmas holidays we are having the carpets cleaned throughout school and want to get into good habits 

to try and reduce the amount of mud we bring into the building. Avoiding the field over the winter will also 

help to preserve the grass so we can enjoy our school field in the summer.  

Please can we ask all parents to follow the one-way systems in place around the school site? Most of you 

do and we really appreciate this however we do have a number of people not doing so. It’s there as part of 

our covid plan, for the benefit of everyone.  

Thank you 
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Children in Need 2021 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who has generously donated to Children in Need today. The children have had a 

great day wearing their own clothes, learning about the important work that Children in Need fundraises 

for, and using their loose change to create an outline of Pudsey Bear. They also enjoyed a special assembly 

from Mrs Oakley yesterday.  

We will let you know how much we have raised on next week’s newsletter. 

Thank you for your support in fundraising for this worthwhile cause



Vacancies 

 

 

 

 

 

We are currently recruiting for individuals to join our lunchtime supervisor team. If you think you might be 

interested in joining us, please contact the school office on 01952 387980 or email 

stpetersbratton@taw.org.uk We would love to hear from you! 

 

Year 1 and 2: 

Please remember to send your child’s nativity costume into school by Wednesday 24th November. Please 

make sure the bag is labelled with their name. If you have any questions, please ask your child’s class 

teacher. 

Thank you.  

 

Odd Socks Day 

 

  

 

What a colourful start to the week! Thank you to all the children and staff who helped to celebrate Anti-

Bullying Week with their odd socks and messages of kindness on Monday. We had stripy socks, spotty 

socks, character socks, plain socks, long socks, short socks, flowery socks and Mrs Branagh sported a rather 
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jolly pair of donut socks! All these different combinations of socks showed how we are all wonderfully 

unique. During the day, we talked about how we could spot and stop bullying, bopped along to Andy and 

the Odd Socks’ new song ‘One Kind Word’ and shared our own kind words with each other. Our 

commitment to spreading positivity and halting hurtful behaviour doesn’t stop at the end of Anti-Bullying 

Week and we will continue to think about how we can be kind to each other throughout the year. Together 

we are united against bullying. 

 

  

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Wednesday 24th November Individual School Photographs 

Wednesday 1st December 9:30am Year 1 Nativity High Ercall Church 
11:00am Year 2 Nativity High Ercall Church 

Wednesday 1st December Viking Workshop  

Thursday 2nd December Reception Nativity – 9:30am in school 

Friday 3rd December 10:00am Year 3/4 Carol Service All Saints Church 
Wellington 
1:30pm Year 5/6 Carol Service All Saints Church 
Wellington 

Wednesday 8th December Year 5 Geography Workshop 

Friday 10th December Year 2 Guy Fawkes Experience  

Friday 17th December Christingle Service in school – pupils only  

Monday 20th December to 
Monday 3rd January 

Christmas holidays 


